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Position: No Objection 

 

SUMMARY OF POSITION 

The purpose of this bill is to extend the life of the District through June of 2028.  For your 

information, the Benefits District was last amended by Ord. 22-176, dated Nov 21, 2022, where a 

portion of the District was removed, the list of organizations were updated, and changed the 

composition of its Board.   

 

CONCLUSION 

The Department of Planning has no objection to this bill.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Eric Tiso, Division Chief, Land Use and Urban 

Design Division at 410-396-8358. 

TO The Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council 

FROM 

Chris Ryer, Director, Department of Planning  

DATE May 2, 2024 

SUBJECT City Council Bill #24-0531 


